
St. Francis Altar Society 
 

June Duties 
Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9   

Coffee Hour—None; No Duty—6 

July Duties 
Funeral Dinners—6; Albs—7   

Coffee Hour—None; No Duty—10 

August Duties 
Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6   

Coffee Hour—None; No Duty—9 

Blood Drive—June 13, 2016 
12:00 to 6:00 pm 

 The next American Red Cross 
blood drive will be Monday, June 
13, 2016, from noon to 6 p.m. at 
the Calvary Baptist Church at the 
corner of Third and Broadway 
streets. 
 New donors are always needed.  
For an appointment, call Colleen 
Brooks at 541-523-4650. 

Prayer Requests 
 

 
 

Please direct all prayer chain requests to 
Mary Kincaid at 541-524-7687 from June 
10—17th. 

To Joan Rasmussen at 541-523-2558 from 
the 18th—20th. 

   Thanks,  

    Julie 

Religious Education 
 

I will be leaving my 

job as Director of 

Religious Education 

next week.  I have 

enjoyed working here at St. Francis 

and I sincerely appreciate the 

support from all the priests, teachers, 

parents and youth provided to me 

during my 27 years.  They have been 

some of the best years of my life.  

Working here as been such a 

wonderful experience, and I will 

cherish the memories forever.  I am 

looking forward to experiencing 

what God has in store for me next. 

   Tammy Skidmore 

St. Francis de Sales Church Camp  
June 27—30, 2016 

St. Francis de Sales Cathedral 
9:00—12:00 

Snacks will be provided in the morning 
 

Registration Forms are available at 
the back of the church or at the 

office.  Early registration is 
appreciated. 

Your prayers and financial support of 

Rachel Pregnancy Center are making 

a difference. 

 When I found 

out I was pregnant, I 

had no idea what I was going to do.  I 

planned to get an abortion, and then I heard 

about Rachel Pregnancy Center.  When I went there I was so 

scared because I thought they were going to judge me.  I was 

surprised when they accepted me, and everyone was kind and 

understanding. 

 My Rachel Center counselor offered me hope and told 

me God had a plan for my life and for my baby.  She told me 

that God would take care of both my baby and me IF I would 

let Him.  She also told me that the people at Rachel Center 

would help me.  That day I chose life for my baby. 

 I took parenting classes at the Center, and attended 

Bible study.  At parenting classes I learned how to take care of 

myself and the baby.  In the Bible study I learned how to draw 

closer to God and how to make good choices for my future.  

During that time I decided that I’m worth waiting for, and I 

made a promise to remain abstinent until I’m married. 

 Today I’m a proud mother of a baby boy.  I want to go 

to college and plan to begin classes soon. 

Thank you, Rachel Center!! 

*Name has been changed 

The need is great for Christian women (and men) to 

volunteer their time and talents.  Please ask the Lord 

if you might be the answer to this prayer. 

Mandy’s Story* 


